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This Week.... 

This week in Maths we have been looking at measure. 

We have started looking at standard units (cm) when 

measuring length and we have been using the tip 

scales to compare items from around the classroom 

to decide what is heavier and what is lighter.  

In English we have continued to write our information 

texts. We have written an information sheet for our 

cosy woodland homes and also we have created a 

scavenger hunt to help children in school ‘explore’ our 

school grounds. 

The children also had the police in to run a ‘Road 

Safety’ course. The children learnt how to stay safe 

in the car and if they got lost.  

They learnt how to use a zebra crossing and they 

even got to drive toy cars around the hall!    
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Next Week… 

We will be looking at 2-D and 3-D shape. We 

will also be counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s and 

using this skill to answer some questions. 

In English, at the start of the week we will 

be finishing off our information texts so 

wellies may be needed. At the end of the 

week we will be moving on to look at books 

written by the author Allan Ahlberg. 

Next Week… 

Please note, the next PTA meeting will be 

held on Monday 23rd January at 6pm. If you 

are able to attend please do, the more the 

merrier! 

It is Safer Internet Day on 7th February 

please see our website for help on online 

safety at home or talk to staff if you have 

any concerns. 

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Jack, Lucy, Isaac P, Lola and 

Kara. 

Talk Topic  

Following on from the police 

visit...’How can we keep ourselves 

safe when we go to the 

supermarket?’ 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week –  

William 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Lucy 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Compassion –  

Katie 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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